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TOYOTA  
LISMORE 

187 CANTINA  
LISMORE 

OFFICEWORKS  
LISMORE 

BRAD’S BUTCHERS  
GOONELLABAH 

CRYSTAL CASTLE                
MULLUMBIMBY 

CURRUMBIN WILDLIFE 
SANCTUARY  GOLD COAST 

KIVA DAY SPA  
MULLUMBIMBY 

iSCOOT 
GOLD COAST  

BUNNINGS  
LISMORE 

BYRON CIRCUS ART 
BYRON BAY 

RIPLEYS BELIEVE IT  OR NOT 
GOLD COAST 

SCOOPS AND CANDY LISMORE 

COLES 
LISMORE 

COLES  
GOONELLABAH 

KMART 
LISMORE 

WOOLWORTHS 
LISMORE 

BIG W  
LISMORE 

MCDONALDS 
LISMORE 

BLUE DOLPHIN 
YAMBA 

RAMADA 
BALLINA 

TEN PIN BOWLING 
BALLINA 

MASKCO 
LISMORE 

INFINITY 
GOLD COAST 

AQUA DUCK  
GOLD COAST 

NORTH COAST WHOLESALERS 
LISMORE 

FRANK VANZ 
LISMORE 

HELLO WORLD 
LISMORE 

BWS 
LISMORE 

BEACH AND BUSH 
GOONELLABAH 

TARONGA ZOO 
SYDNEY 

KEMP AGENCIES 
LISMORE 

SOUTHSIDE BAKERY 
LISMORE 

BYRON BAY COFFEE    

 

Thank you to all the parents and community members who supported our 

Outdoor Movie Night Fundraiser last Friday. Everyone had a wonderful 

time and some very lucky people took home some wonderful prizes. Thank 

you to everyone who worked hard to make sure it happened but a very 

special thank you to Meegan, our SLSO, Sharon, our P&C’s secretary and 

Cassandra our P & C President, who were responsible for canvassing 

businesses to get the awesome donations for sponsorship and prizes.  A 

very big thank you to all our wonderful staff who helped make the night a 

success and of course the night would not have been the success it was if it 

wasn’t for all the amazing donations from the businesses below. It was 

thanks to their generosity and your support that we were able to raise 

$1700.   Both Stage 1 and Stage 3 have 

a STEM Excursion on Thursday 

of week 1, 12 October.  Stage 

1 will be attending the 

Recycling Centre and Botanic 

Gardens along with children 

from Lismore South, 

Modanville and Dunoon 

Public Schools. Stage 3 will be 

attending a STEM activity Day 

at SCU with Karen and Zane to 

participate in a number of 

lessons involving identifying 

vertebrates, skeleton building, 

netting macro -invertebrates 

from the lake and visiting the 

anatomy and physiology labs.  

Permission notes will go out 

Monday, next term and will 

need to be returned by the 

Thursday. There will be a 

small cost for the bus, yet to 

be determined.  

Outdoor Movie Night Fundraiser 

I hope everyone has a lovely couple of weeks with their children 

and we will see you back on Monday, 9 October for another busy 

term. Please note there is no Staff Development Day at the 

beginning of next term. Children come back on the Monday with 

the teachers.  
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What a wonderful night at the Performing Arts Concert last night. The children did an amazing job performing 

‘Albert Park’s Got Talent’ on stage at the Whitebrook Theatre last night. We certainly do have some talent in 

the Northern Rivers. Thank you to all the teachers who worked with classes and groups to ensure the 

performance was of a very high standard. Thank you to Mrs Reeve who coordinated all of our performance. It 

is a huge job, and we appreciate her time and commitment to ensuring the quality of the performance. Thank 

you to our wonderful staff for dedicating another one of their evenings to our children. 
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MORE…. 
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These are some  pictures 

from the NRL Trophy 

Tour that visited our 

school yesterday. 



Date Item Venue Cost Time 

15 September Movie Night APPS $5 - $15 6.00pm 

19 September Performing Arts SCU $15 6.30 - 8.00pm 

20 September Rewards Day APPS - - 
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Chaplain’s Chat 

 

This term I have been talking about the different ways we can find support and I 

have saved the best type of support for last, and that is yourself.  

This may seem like an odd thing to say, but often we are our best support and our worst 

enemy. When things get difficult, it can often feel easier to just hunker down and block 

everyone and everything out. Unfortunately this can result in us not asking for help and 

behaving in ways which make self care an after thought. 

Asking for help 

One way we can help ourselves is by reaching out to people that we know and trust. This is can be difficult to do because 

we are afraid of someone saying no, of looking weak or even afraid of recognising there is a problem. We might be 

embarrassed to admit that we don’t have it altogether, or feel like we will be a burden to others who are already too busy. 

While there may be good reasons we don’t ask some people for help, often the reasons we give are just excuses not to 

ask. But by asking for help, we can lighten our load, and give others the opportunity to help. 

Helping ourselves 

We can also help ourselves, by prioritising our own wellbeing. While it is important not to 

isolate ourselves when we feel overwhelmed it is important to protect yourself. This might 

include protecting downtime, limiting engagement with draining people, or   making space to 

do things which make you smile. 
 

We all have times when we are on top of things and when we need a helping hand. In these 

times I encourage you to reach out to others, make time to do things which make you smile, 

spend time with people that fill your soul, make yourself a priority and above all ask for 

and accept help when it is offered. 

Date Item Venue Cost Time 

22 September Last  Day of Term 3 - - - 

23 Sept - 8 Oct School Holidays - - - 

9 October First  Day Term 4 - - - 
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